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Hello,

On July 25, 2024, as outside counsel for Commonwealth LNG, LLC (Commonwealth), we submitted a
Notice of Change in Control and Amendment to Commonwealth’s pending Non-FTA Application in
DOE/FECM Docket No. 19-134-LNG (“CIC Notice”).  Although page 1 of the CIC Notice states that
100% of the equity of Commonwealth was purchased by a wholly owned subsidiary of Kimmeridge
Texas Gas, LLC (an affiliate of Kimmeridge Energy Management Company), page 3 of the CIC Notice
erroneously states that only “approximately” 100% of Commonwealth was purchased.  This email
clarifies that the sale was for exactly 100% of the equity of Commonwealth.

I hope this clarifies any uncertainty regarding this issue.  However, please do not hesitate to contact
me if I can provide anything additional.

Best,

Tim Furdyna
Partner
K&L Gates LLP
1601 K Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20006
Phone: [202-778-9168]
Fax: [202-778-9100]
tim.furdyna@klgates.com
www.klgates.com
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